
 

STAND UP TO HELP EVERY ANIMAL FIND A HOME 
 

Seacoast Paddle for the Pups is an annual fundraising event open to all paddle crafts (SUPs, kayaks, 

canoes, etc.) hosted by the Seacoast Paddleboard Club to benefit the animals of the New Hampshire 

SPCA. From August 14 through 23, paddlers of all ages and abilities will head out on the water to make 

waves in support of homeless animals. This year, the event is going virtual, with participants sharing on 

social media #SupPupNH. 
 

As a sponsor of Seacoast Paddle for the Pups, you’ll have exposure across both the New Hampshire 

SPCA and Seacoast Paddleboard Club’s digital and promotional platforms. Your sponsorship of this 

event directly benefits the New Hampshire SPCA at this time of need, allowing us to provide lifesaving 

medical treatment and care to the thousands of animals who will come through our doors this year.  

 

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS         
 

LEAD DOG - $500 

• 4 Complimentary Registrations 

• Logo on Event Webpage (26K Monthly 

Website Users) 

• Dedicated NHSPCA Social Media Post 

(39K Combined Followers) 

• Logo in NHSPCA Event Email (10K 

Active Email Recipients) 

 

PADDLE PARTNER - $300 

• 2 Complimentary Registrations 

• Logo on Event Webpage (26K Monthly 

Website Users) 

• Mention in NHSPCA Social Media Post 

(39K Combined Followers) 

• Logo in NHSPCA Event Email (10K 

Active Email Recipients

*To confirm sponsorship, contact Julie Halama at jhalama@nhspca.org, 603-773-5735. 

 

ABOUT THE SEACOAST PADDLEBOARD CLUB 
 

The Seacoast Paddleboard Club is a social organization that’s dedicated to making a difference on and off the water. 

Bound by their passion for paddling, the 75+ men, women and young adults who represent this group participate in 

regular charity paddles, beach cleanups, social events and paddleboard clinics. To learn more, visit 

SeacoastPaddleboardClub.com or follow us on Facebook. 

 

ABOUT THE NEW HAMPSHIRE SPCA 
 

The New Hampshire SPCA has been devoted to the sheltering and care of homeless and unwanted pets for over 145 

years. We are a 501(c)3 non-profit organization serving over 121 communities with an open admission, unlimited stay 

facility. We receive no federal, state or affiliate agency funding and rely solely on community support to care for the 

thousands of homeless animals that come through our doors each year. 

 

In addition to sheltering services, the New Hampshire SPCA has an award-winning humane education 

department, a devoted cruelty investigation department and a myriad of behavior and training classes 

for owners and their pets. To learn more, visit nhspca.org or follow us on Facebook, Instagram or 

Twitter. 

 

 

Please send sponsorship payment to: New Hampshire SPCA, P.O. Box 196, Stratham, NH 03885 

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 

mailto:jhalama@nhspca.org

